
 
 

 

 

 

 

July 19, 2019 

 

The Honorable Joe Neguse     

U.S. House of Representatives        

1419 Longworth House Office Building         

Washington, DC 20515       

 

Dear Representative Neguse: 

 

We are writing on behalf of the members of the National Association of Insurance Commissioners (NAIC) to 

express our strong support for your legislation to prohibit surprise bills from air ambulance providers.  We are 

encouraged that, as Congress considers broader measures to address surprise medical bills, you have taken steps 

to apply these crucial protections when consumers require air ambulance transports.   

 

Air ambulance bills almost always stem from situations w
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Sincerely, 

             
 

 

Eric A. Cioppa     Raymond G. Farmer 

NAIC President     NAIC President-Elect 

Superintendent     Director 

Maine Bureau of Insurance    South Carolina Department of Insurance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
David Altmaier     Dean L. Cameron 

NAIC Vice President     NAIC Secretary-Treasurer 

Commissioner      Director 

Florida Office of Insurance Regulation  Idaho Department of Insurance 

 
 

           

 


